
Petition to Request Use of Snow Shovel 

Date: ___________ 

To: [Community Center Name] 

Address: [Community Center Address] 

Dear [Community Center Manager's Name], 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to formally request the use of a snow shovel from 

the community center to assist with snow removal in our neighborhood during the upcoming 

winter season. 

As [reason for petition, e.g., "many residents are elderly and may find it challenging to shovel 

snow themselves"], having access to a snow shovel would significantly ease the burden on our 

community members during snowy weather. 

I understand the community center has equipment available for such purposes, and I would 

greatly appreciate the opportunity to utilize a snow shovel on a temporary basis. I assure you that 

it will be returned promptly and in good condition. 

Thank you for considering my request. I look forward to your positive response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[Your Phone Number] 

[Your Email Address] 


